
Proposed 132kV Grid Connection
to Daer Wind Farm

Public Consultation

We’d like to find out what you think
SP Energy Networks (SPEN), through its transmission licence holder Scottish Power Transmission 
plc (SPT), proposes to construct a new 132kV grid connection in Dumfries and Galloway, and South 
Lanarkshire. The connection is required to allow the proposed Daer Wind Farm to input to the 
electricity network. To comply with its statutory and licence obligations, SPT must provide the wind 
farm with a connection to the existing transmission system.
Our proposal involves a grid connection from the proposed Daer Wind Farm to the existing substa-
tion at Moffat. 
Considerable environmental planning has been undertaken to minimise the environmental impact 
of the connection and, as part of our Routeing and Consultation process, we want to give you the 
opportunity to comment on the current proposals.
You can see and discuss the current proposals with representatives from SPEN and their Consultants 
by visiting our Exhibition at:

Moffat Town Hall, High Street, Moffat DG10 9HF. Monday 26th February 2024, 3pm till 8pm.
The Routing and Consultation Document can also be viewed online at:

https:/www.spenergynetworks.co.uk/pages/community_consultation.aspx
And at the following locations:

Dumfries and Galloway Planning Department, Kirkbank House, English Street, Dumfries DG1 2HS
South Lanarkshire Council, Planning and Building Standards Headquarters, Floor 6 Council Offices, 
Almada Street, Hamilton ML3 0AA
Moffat Library, High Street, Moffat DG10 9HF
Lesmahagow Library, 48 Abbeygreen, Lesmahagow ML11 OEF

If you wish to make any comments on this proposal you can do so by contacting us at the following 
email or postal address no later than Sunday 24th March 2024.

daerwfconnection@spenergynetworks.co.uk
or by writing to:

Daer Environmental Planner, Alan Graham, SPEN Environmental Planning, 55 Fullarton Drive, 
Glasgow G32 8FA

You can also call the SPEN Community Liaison Team during the consultation period on 
07516 461129 

Please note that any comments made during this Routeing and Consultation Stage are not representations 
to The Scottish Government Energy Consents Unit, who will determine anysubsequent application for 
consent. Following the submission of the Section 37 Application, interested parties will have the 
opportunity to make representations to the Scottish Government on these proposals. 


